Subject: FW: License application 19/00992/LAPRE

From: Marianne lecompte | Sent: 19 June 2019 14:25

To: Laurence Foord

Subject: License application 19/00992/LAPRE

Dear Mr. Foord.

I am taking the liberty of addressing you personally regarding the above alcohol license application.

Our concerns are many and great.

A. Public Nuisance.

This event will cause Public Nuisance on many fronts.

Noise one can't imagine that hundreds of people, who have been drinking, will be quiet when leaving the Park;

CRIME AND DISORDER; remember last year after an alcohol based event in the Park, when Disorder was so great that the Police had to called!

DAMAGE to the Park Grounds (large vehicles will traverse the whole of the Park....the "Sales Stands" will also create damage) which will leave areas of the Park useless for the Chichester People and the Cricket Club while the Damage is treated, which will take quite a period of time, **PROTECTION OF CHILDREN**. As the event will encourage attendants to drink alcohol from 10 a.m. at 7 different alcohol outlets, we worry greatly about the safety of the children, whether within the enclosed area or in the playground;

FREEDOM OF USE. Many will be greatly inconvenienced and disappointed that the vast majority of the Park shall be fenced off. No space to enjoy the Park for families as a Playground, Picnic area, Fun Run, Cricket....the list goes on.

This Park was given to US, the people of Chichester to enjoy. **NOT** as an **EVENTS SITE FOR HIRE!**

Tom and Marianne Lecompte Residents

Sent from my iPad

LEGAL DISCLAIMER

Communications on or through Chichester District Council's computer systems may be monitored or recorded to secure effective system operation and for other lawful purposes.